
From: Ellison, Ruchelle <rellison@aging.sc.gov>
To: Stephanie Blunt (sblunt@tridentaaa.org) <sblunt@tridentaaa.org>
CC: Finance Help, Aging <financehelp@aging.sc.gov>

Kester, Tony <kester@aging.sc.gov>
Date: 12/2/2014 8:08:44 AM 

Subject: PRF for Discretionary Grant
Attachments: FY15 PRF Trident AAA.xlsx

Dear Ms. Blunt:

The LGOA is in receipt of Trident's signed NGA for the discretionary grant. Attached is the PRF for your review 
and signature.

Please respond via financehelp@aging.sc.gov if you have additional questions.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter and for your continued partnership in our mission to enhance the lives 
of seniors and adults with disabilities in South Carolina.

Finance Team
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9900, Fax 803-734-9886

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic email may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or
otherwise protected from disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this
electronic mail or its contents by persons other than the intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email so that we may correct our 
internal records. Please then delete the original message.
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